
28
th

 – 30
th

 July :  Prefect camp   
31

st
 July   :  Individual Photos 

1
st

 August  :  Team Photos 
2

nd
 August :  Cross Country hosted by Selcourt Primary 

7
th

 August  :  On Cue Theatre  
 

4B Miraya Kalayan 
4C Emily Joschko 
4R Tshiamo Mnisi 
4V Angelique Chappel 
  
6B Khensani Mbanze 
6K Lwandile Mavuso 
6N Shanice Matsenyengwa 
6W Mbali Lubisi 

 

5B Raeesah Chothia 
5G Lerato Masiye 
5M Quinn Berry 
5S Ayanda Khoza 
  
7K Derrick Bada 
7M Neo Motsepe 
7N Kamogelo Makua 
7U Santina de Oliveira 

 

Welcome back to all our Teachers, Learners and Parents. We have a 
very busy Term 3 ahead of us. 

9
th

 August  :  Public Holiday 
12

th
 August :  FP Soccer/Netball Day 

28
th

 August :  Planetarium Visit 
31

st
 August :  Proactive Education 
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Our annual Inter - House Soccer 
and Netball took place last term. 
Congratulations to our Winning 

Houses. 
 

   Netball    Soccer 
   Sable     Impala 

Impala  Kudu 
Kudu  Sable 
Oribi  Oribi 

 

A reminder to all parents to 
please download our school 
D6 Communicator so you 
can receive all school 
information notices and 
alerts. This is a vital part of 
our School Communication 
between the School and the 
Parents. 
Parents can google ‘D6 
communicator’; download 
the app and select Selcourt 
Primary. Please make sure 
you check the 
communicator regularly for 
recent photos, news and 
alerts. 

Watch this space!! 
The school’s website is currently under construction and will be 

up and running in the next 2 weeks. 

Colour 

walk 

A Big thank you to all our 
Staff for their hard work and 
participation at our very 
first Colour walk. It was very 
successful and our Learners 
had an exciting fun filled 
day. We thank parents for 
their continued support 

We would like to welcome Miss Seedat, 
Miss Sibeko and Mrs De Lange to our 
staff. We wish them many happy hours at 
Selcourt Primary. 
We would also like to congratulate Mrs 
Khan on the birth of her beautiful little 
girl. 

2017/07 

Congratulations to our New Class 

Captains for Term 3 

Individual Photos will be 
taken at school on 
Monday 31

st
 July 2017, 

and Team photos will be 
taken on Tuesday 1

st
 

August 2017. 

Inter-House 
Soccer/Netball 

We are very proud of Erin Ekermans 
for representing Selcourt Primary in 
the SANESA Equestrian 
Competition. Erin has been selected 
for the Provisional Ekurhuleni 
Regional A team and will be 
competing in Kyalami on the 30

th
 

July 2017. We wish her lots of luck at 
this competition. 

 

On Cue Theatre will be 
visiting our school on the 

7
h
 August 2017. The cost of 
this performance will be 

R10 per learner. Grade 1-4 
learners will be watching 
“Happily ever after” and 

Grade 5-7 learners ”Around 

the world in 80 days” 

Patrick de Villiers recently played 
Rugby for the Titans in the Annual 
Rugby Tournament in Frankfort, he 
has been selected for the 
tournament team and will be 
travelling to Dubai in December. We 
would like to congratulate Patrick 
on his awesome achievement. 

Foundation Phase 
Soccer/Netball Day 

2017 
 

Our Annual Soccer/Netball day will be 
held on the 12

th
 August 2017. We are 

looking forward to another successful 
day. Thank you to all who are 

involved. 


